112 Second Street
P.O. Box 366
Langley, WA 98260
(360) 221-4246

TIM CALLISON

City of Langley

Mayor

Fax (360) 221-4265

Withdrawal Notice

SEPA Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance (MDNS)

Date of Issuance:

Lead Agency:

Agency Contact:

Agency File Number:

Project Description:

Location of proposal:

Project Applicant:

March 25, 2019
City of Langley, Community Planning Department
Brigid Reynolds, Director of Community Planning

P:360.221.4219
E: planning@Ilangleywa.org

SHP-18-001

To create a four-lot short plat and one native growth protection tract. The
properties are zoned RS15000.

Sandy Point Road, R32902-345-1350 & R32902-308-1550

Owner — Whidbey Neighborhood Partners, bfletch@whidbey.com
Agent - Larry Kwarsick, 360.661.1776, sps@whidbey.net

The City of Langley is withdrawing the SEPA mitigated determination of nonsignificance issued on
February 21, 2019 and the SEPA checklist. A new threshold determination will be issued with a new
notice and comment period.

Signature: 832‘24/1 é“[?q Date 5( Z 3\ ({q

T

Brigid Reynolds
Director of Community Planning
SEPA Responsible Official

You may contact the Community Planning Department if you have any questions.



